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Sixth Grade PE/Health 
For the month of April, our sixth grade students will continue their eLearning from home. The students 
will have PE assignments on Google Classroom that they should be checking daily.  There are 
logs/journals that students fill out to track their progress.  We will have our Health unit on First Aid and 
Safety the week of March 30 - April 3.  
 
Seventh Grade PE/Health 
For the month of April, our seventh grade students will continue their eLearning from home. The students 
will have PE assignments on Google Classroom that they should be checking daily.  There are 
logs/journals that students fill out to track their progress. 
 
Eighth Grade PE/Health 
For the month of April, our eighth grade students will continue their eLearning from home. The students 
will have PE assignments on Google Classroom that they should be checking daily.  There are 
logs/journals that students fill out to track their progress. 
 

 
 


